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Welcome to Engenuity's Summer 2020 Newsletter!
Keep reading to find out the latest happenings at Engenuity Group!

We are pleased to announce our Latest Awarded
Contracts with the following clients:

Visit our
Website

From our Engineering Department

Village of North Palm Beach -
Pepperwood Circle &

Anchorage Dr. Culvert
Replacement

Village of Palm Springs - Frost
Lake Outfall Improvements

http://www.engenuitygroup.com


Due to aged infrastructure, Engenuity Group
provided both Surveying and Engineering Services
for the replacement of drainage culverts in North
Palm Beach, FL. Engenuity obtained topographic
and underground utility information, prepared
construction documents, provided permitting,
bidding assistance, and construction
administration services. The project was
successfully completed in April, 2020.

Engenuity Group, Inc gathered topographic
information for the intersection of Bonnie
Boulevard and Lillian Road for the proposed
drainage structures and outfall pipe from the lake.
Our Engineering team prepared 100% design
documents for the drainage system improvements.
These Drainage improvements would allow for
proper flow of stormwater to alleviate elevated
water levels.

Welcome to the Team!

Engenuity Group, Inc. would like to welcome its
newest members to the Team!

Todd H. Bates, P.S.M.
Professional Land Surveyor & Mapper

Jude Jean Pierre
AutoCAD Drafter

Justice Sadzauchi, S.I.T.
Project Surveyor

Phillip Pinkerman
Crew Chief

Summer Interns

Brandon Barbour

Our Engineering Summer Intern, Brandon,
assisted Engenuity Group with our transition to

Maxwell Wharton

Our Survey Summer Intern, Max, returned for a
second year in a row and assisted our Survey Team



fully digital. Additionally, Brandon joined our
Survey Crew on a few sites to gain hands-on
experience as well.

with Topographic, Boundary, and Tree Surveys
and learned the in's and out's of our survey
equipment.

Beyond the Fair! - Young Leaders Program

A long time client of Engenuity Group, Inc., the South Florida Fair, selected
Bradley Jackson, Director of Marketing & Business Development, to be a part
of their Young Leaders Program for the Class of 2021. "Beyond the Fair" is an
opportunity for Young Professionals to get a "behind the scenes" look at the
processes and procedure for different aspects of the fair. Those selected get a
behind the scenes tour into the Amphitheatre, FrightNights, YesterYear Village,
and lastly, an invite to a Young Professional's mixer.

Social Distancing Lunches

Engenuity Group, Inc. hosted Social Distancing Lunches during these difficult
times to boost moral and bring awareness to the importance of social
distancing and proper sanitation procedures. During this Lunch, chairs were
seated 6 feet apart and masks were only removed for eating purposes.

From our Survey Department

Citywide Boat Ramp
Replacement Program PH III -

City of Sunrise, FL

City of West Palm Beach Clear
Lake Trail



Engenuity Group, Inc. Provided a Topographic
survey of (9) boat ramp sites for the City of
Sunrise, FL. At each boat ramp site (2) vertical and
(2) horizontal controls were established, all surface
features including drainage structures, drainage
apron, culvert, trees, sidewalk, swale, edge of
pavement, landscaping, rip rap, valve covers,
manholes, and guardrail, etc., and survey drawings
were prepared utilizing AutoCAD 2016.

The City of West Palm Beach requested a
Topographic & Tree survey for Clear Lake Trail in
West Palm Beach, FL from Engenuity Group.
There was a sensitive time frame surrounding the
project and Engenuity Group was able to turn
around an executed and successful survey within
the time frames the City requested.

Thanks for reading!
Stay tuned for the latest updates from

Engenuity Group!


